
From: Herman, Marcy J (EED) [mailto:marcy.herman@alaska.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 19, 2014 8:19 PM 
To: Daniel George 
Subject: Re: HB 220 numbers 

Hey Daniel, 

Sorry I didn't get this to you before I left work. 

Between 2004-05 school year and 2012-2013 school year 2968 students received a Certificate of 
Acheivement. Of those 623 have since returned to take and have passed the HSGQE to earn a high 
school diploma. Around 2345 students of those cumulative 2968 since 2004-05 do not have a high 
school diploma to date. Forty-eight {48) percent have a disability. 

I believe this is the information that Rep. Costello was seeking. Please let me know if I missed the mark 
on the request so to speak. 

Thanks Daniel. Please let me know if you have questions. 

Marcy 


